4 LANCASTER BIBLE COLLEGE

YOUR JOURNEY. OUR FOCUS.

Office of the President

September 16, 2022

Dr. Steve C. Adamson
Erskine College

2 Washington Street
Due West, SC 29639

Dear Dr. Adamson, \

On behalf of Lancaster Bible College | Capital Seminary & Graduate School, please accept my
congratulations on your appointment as the eighteenth president of Erskine College. We
celebrate this milestone occasion for both you and your institution!

As I am sure you are already aware, the role of a college president comes with many unique

challenges, but also with incredible opportunity. I have found such joy in my role as President
of LBC | Capital and pray that you will experience the same as you make crucial decisions, ?
invest in the lives of students, and carry out the mission and vision of Erskine College. ?

If there is any way that I can assist you in your presidency, both now and in the future, please
do not hesitate to reach out to me. I wish you much joy and success in your new role.

Bes

Thomas L. Kiedis, Ph.D., D.
President

901 Eden Road Lancaster, PA 17601-5036 7175608278  www.lbc.edu
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